
 

This week the children have; 

 Completed the unit in maths looking at position and direction. 

 Written a diary entry in the character of Macbeth. 

 Evaluated our fox sculptures 

 Learnt about stereotyping  

Next week we shall be; 

 Enjoying a Paperless Day 

 Creating a ‘dialogue toolkit’ to support our writing 

 Controlling the height and distance of the ball in Tri-Golf using the ‘chipper’  

 Beginning our maths unit on converting units of measure 
 

 

Year 6 Residential 

A meeting about the Year 6 residential will be held on Friday 6th July from 1.00pm in Year 5 (this is directly after 

the family picnic at Sports Day). We hope to see all of you there.  

 

Paperless Day 

One of the planned activities for our Paperless Day on Monday 25th June  will require the children to use a potato 

peeler and a teaspoon. If you are able to supply the children with one from home this would be a great help – thank you 

for your support.  

 

INSET DAY 

Please remember that there is an INSET Day planned for this term. The school will be closed on Friday 29th June.  

 

Sports Week 

We will be celebrating Sports Week this term from Monday 2nd July with a range of activities culminating in our Sports 

day which will be held on Friday 6th July.  
 

Homework 

This week the children have been assigned a task relating to our PAPERLESS DAY (arranged for Monday 25th June). We 

would like the children to research the work of Barbara Hepworth (Sculptor) and produce an information sheet about 

her life and work which shows use of headings, sub-headings and other organisational devices.  Homework should be 

completed by THURSDAY 28th JUNE due to the INSET Day on the 29th. 
 

Spellings 

Next week we will be testing those spellings listed as ‘TERM 6: To be tested 29.06.18 on the spelling sheets. These 

sheets are available in the Class section of the website. These spellings will be tested in school on THURSDAY 28th 

JUNE due to the INSET Day on the 29th.  
 

Times tables 

Please remember to use Times Table Rockstars as a way to improve and maintain accuracy of recall in times tables. 

Times Tables will be tested on Thursday 28st June. 
 

If obtaining access to the internet is a problem the children are welcome to complete their homework at school – we 

would ask them to check with an adult when the most convenient time would be to use the IT suite.  

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Culver and The Year 5 Teaching Team 


